TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on: May 8, 2018

To: Mayor and Town Council

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager

From: Paul Castro, Acting Director, Planning, Zoning & Building

Re: Annual Report - Planning and Zoning Commission

Date: April 26, 2018

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council hear and accept the Planning and Zoning Commission Annual Report for 2017-2018.

GENERAL INFORMATION

Attached Exhibit A is a summary of the activities of the Planning and Zoning Commission for the past year. The Chair of the Planning and Zoning Commission is prepared to address the Town Council with comments regarding the Planning and Zoning Commission's activities, and to answer any questions. If you have any questions about any of the attached information, please contact Paul Castro, Zoning Administrator, at 227-6406.

cc: Planning and Zoning Commissioners
Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager
John C. Randolph, Town Attorney
John Lindgren, AICP, Planning Administrator
zf